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MVCTC Students Participate in Battle Bots Competition
Clayton, Ohio – Students in the Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) Precision Machining program recently participated in the BOTS IQ Competition sponsored by the Dayton Tooling and Manufacturing Association (DTMA).  The purpose of the event was to help generate students’ interest in manufacturing careers.  

The BOTS IQ Competition was attended by 54 teams from the Miami Valley area and was held at the Dayton Airport Expo Center.  The 12 MVCTC senior Precision Machining students that participated were Matt Bruggeman (Wayne), Rex Casey (Valley View), Travis Cencebaugh (Valley View), Bryan Crowe (Miamisburg), Brandon Goldberg (Miami East), Jim Grissom (Carlisle), Ryan Helton (Carlisle), Samantha Hughes (Vandalia), Nick McKenzie (Franklin-Monroe), Darren Mullins (Miamisburg), Colton Oda (Arcanum), and Luke Slemker (Northmont).  Students were assisted by MVCTC Precision Machining Instructors Mike Deeter and Van Henderson and MVCTC Supervisor Bryan Jackson.
The Bots IQ initiative allows students the opportunity to apply Math and Science to their precision machining skills in a motivational project.  The students also learn skills in teamwork, product design, electrical wiring, welding, critical thinking, and are able to gain new insights about the manufacturing industry through interaction with their mentoring company representatives.  MVCTC senior Precision Machining Instructor, Van Henderson, said, “Our students completely designed and built their own robots.  What a great way to have students be creative and learn while having fun.”  

Other MVCTC students involved in the event included the Auto Collision program painting the BOTS IQ arena and the Photography students taking almost 500 photos of the competition and trade show.

Henderson says of the next competition, “We will make some improvements to the bots, and be ready for battle again this spring.  Everyone that participated should feel that they were a winner.”

For more information on the Precision Machining Program at MVCTC, please visit www.mvctc.com.
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Photo 1:  MVCTC Senior Precision Machining student Matt Bruggeman (Wayne) fine-tunes his Battle Bot before the competition.
Photo 2:  MVCTC Senior Precision Machining students, Bryan Crowe (Miamisburg) and Samantha Hughes (Vandalia), work with instructor Van Henderson on their Battle Bot before the competition.

Photo 3:  MVCTC Senior Precision Machining students compete in the 2nd Annual BOTS IQ competition sponsored by the DTMA.

